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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

To support the children’s understanding of our R.E topic: ‘Why do Christians believe 

that Jesus was the Messiah?’ We have arranged a trip to Hereford Cathedral on 

Monday 27th November. This will support the children in unpicking the Christmas 

story for a modern context and to understand Christianity’s viewpoint on 

reincarnation.   

 

The trip will take place during the school morning and the children will be back in 

time for lunch. Please could complete the attached consent form. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

With thanks for your continued support,  

 

 

 

 

Mrs K O’Callaghan-James 

Year 6 Teacher 

 

 
I give my consent for my child________________ to attend the trip to Hereford Cathedral on 
Monday 27th November 2023. 
 
Signed: ____________________________ (parent/guardian) 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 


